

Mt. Caesar Newsletter November 6, 2015

Mt. Caesar's Food Drive November 2nd-13th

Second grader Charleigh Bohannon and the Mt. Caesar Support Staff are combining their efforts to sponsor a food drive to benefit Gert's Pantry and/or The Community Kitchen. Collection boxes are throughout the school. Thank you in advance for helping to support our local community.



Operation Hope for Soap

November 16-20, during National Hunger and Homelessness Awareness Week, we will be accepting donations of hygiene products in our Operation Hope for Soap collection boxes at each school. Some ideas are full-size or travel-size soap, shampoo, deodorant, toothpaste, toothbrushes, and lip balm. These will be distributed to local families in need. We appreciate all your help.

If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Johnson at mjohnson@mrsd.org or Sharon Arnone at sarnone@mrsd.org.



FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Can you believe that the first trimester is almost over? With the weather we've been having it's hard to imagine that the winter weather will be here soon. Please help your little ones remember to dress appropriately for New Hampshire weather!

Parent/teacher conferences will be held after school on Thursday, December 3rd and during the morning on Friday, December 4th. Teachers will soon be sending home sign up forms. Please return them promptly so that we can best accommodate your requests.

Thanksgiving will have come and gone before our next newsletter, so I want to take a moment to wish you and your families a wonderful Thanksgiving. Thanksgiving is my favorite holiday of the year—a time to just "be" with loved ones and not get so caught up in material things. We really do have many blessings to be thankful for, and it is important to remember that. Happy Thanksgiving!

Important Dates!

- November 7th- READY! for Kindergarten Parent Class (0-1 year olds)
- November 11th- No School Veteran's Day
- November 13th- Diabetes Day-WEAR BLUE
- November 20th –Cheshire Smiles Screenings
- November 25th-27th- Thanksgiving Break
- December 3rd and 4th- Parent/Teacher Conferences

PTO Meeting Dates 2015-2016

All meetings are held on the second Wednesday of each month in the Multi Purpose Room of Mt. Caesar School at 6:00PM. All parents & guardians, faculty and staff can attend any meeting! We look forward to new faces and encourage your input!

For more information please visit the PTO webpage at www.mrsd.org/mtcaesar

- Wednesday, November 18, 2015
- Wednesday, December 9, 2015
- Wednesday, January 13, 2016
- Wednesday, February 10, 2016
- Wednesday, March 9, 2016
- Wednesday, April 13, 2016
- Wednesday, May 11, 2016
- Wednesday, June 8, 2016



AFTERNOON PICK UP REMINDERS

- Stay in line and with your car.
 Students will be brought to you.
- If you need to park, please do so in the parking lot, not along Sawyer's Crossing Road.
- There is no appointment so important that the safety of our students is at risk. Please do as we tell the children---follow The Golden Rule, "Treat others the way you want to be treated".

Mt. Caesar Elementary School 585 Old Homestead Highway Swanzey, New Hampshire 03446

Telephone: (603) 352-4797

Fax: (603) 352-1713

